
 

 

 

Here is an outline of the learning that will be taking place over the next half term: 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Unit 2 – Summer 2 Newsletter 

Learning Experience 

The children started this half term with a very exciting trip to our 

Woodland Camp where they discovered mysterious fairytale clues that had 

miraculously appeared overnight. This included magic beans, a red cape, 

glass slippers, bear feet, and a house made of straw! The children will now 

start to learn all of the skills involved in story writing, ready to plan and 

write their own traditional tale, with accompanying illustrations. We can’t 

wait to read their final stories! 

 

 

 

 

HOME LEARNING TASKS (choose at least one) 

Please bring to school by Friday 13th July 

- Draw a picture from your favourite 

fairytale (3 little pigs, Little Red Riding 

Hood, Jack and the Beanstalk etc) 

- Design a new front cover for one of your 

favourite fairytale stories.  

- Make a 3d model of a scene from a famous 

fairytale.  

- Write your own short story using famous 

fairytale characters to share with the 

class. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming 

Tawny: Monday, Little: Tuesday, Snowy: Wednesday 

Woodland Camp afternoon 

Snowy: Tuesday, Tawny: Wednesday, Little: Thursday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our School Values  

Independence; Having to independently plan 

and write their own narrative using their own 

ideas. 

Determination: To be determined to show 

writing stamina when producing a much 

longer and developed piece of writing. 

If you have any questions or would like to 

discuss your child’s learning further, please 

do not hesitate to contact us via the home 

school link book or pop and see us at the door 

where a further meeting can be arranged if 

required.   

Mrs Yeo, Mrs Braddon, Mrs Collier, Mrs Barr, 

Mrs Winter and Mrs Oliver. 

 

Sports Day: Tuesday 3rd July 

Picnic lunch for whole school at 12-12.30pm.  

KS1 Events 12.45 – 2.00pm. 

Please send children to school already wearing PE kits with 

named water bottle, sun hat, and with sun cream applied.  

Year 2 Sleepover reminder: Friday 29th June. 

Letters will be emailed this week. Places need to be 

booked and paid for online using SchoolMoney at 

www.eduspot.co.uk by Monday 25th June. 

 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/

